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ADVISORY NO. 134

TOPIC: TWCC ADVISORY 94-05 ENFORCEMENT OF THE ACT

TWCC has released the referenced Advisory stating the Commission is moving into a
more aggressive penalty strategy to obtain compliance and is issuing this Advisory to notify all
system participants of the more aggressive stance the Commission will take in the future.
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